
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

          June 7, 2022 
 
RE: ONTARIO CLIMATE CAUCUS 
 
 
At the meeting held on June 1, 2022, Council of the Township of Mulmur passed the 
following resolution regarding the Ontario Climate Caucus. 
 
Moved by Boxem and Seconded by Clark 
 
WHEREAS Mulmur has officially joined the Ontario Climate Caucus to gain best 
practices and access to case studies; 
  
AND WHERAS Mulmur acknowledges that climate awareness is important to all 
citizens;  
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT MOVED that Mulmur encourage all municipalities in 
Dufferin to consider joining the Ontario Climate Caucus. 
 
AND FURTHER THAT a copy of this resolution be forwarded to all municipalities in 
Dufferin County.  

 
CARRIED. 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Tracey Atkinson 

 
Tracey Atkinson, CAO/Clerk/Planner 
Township of Mulmur 


